East Chatham Baseball, Inc.

P.O. Box 1504, Pittsboro, NC 27312

eastchatham@ymail.com
Coach’s Evaluation Form


	East Chatham Baseball Board is interested in your experience with East Chatham Baseball. We want to provide the best possible instruction and learning environment for your child.  Your responses to this evaluation will help us improve the baseball experience for all players.  Please take a few minutes to answer these questions or feel free to discuss them with a board member.



	Season:    
	     
	Fall Baseball     FORMCHECKBOX 
  
	Spring Baseball     FORMCHECKBOX 
  
	All-Star Baseball    FORMCHECKBOX 


	Team:
	     
	Head Coach:
	     

	
	
	Assistant Coaches:
	     

	

	Did the head coach demonstrate sound knowledge of the sport?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Was the head coach prepared and organized for practices and games?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Were all the players kept busy throughout the entire practice?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Did your son/daughter learn anything new about baseball?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Were the coaches honest and fair to all players? (Playing time, positions played, etc.)
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Has the head coach communicated effectively with parents and/or players regarding the practice and game schedule in a timely manner?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Did the head coach communicate any changes to the schedule (practice and games) in a quick and timely manner?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Was the head coach willing to answer questions or concerns?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Would you request to be with this head coach in future?
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No

	     

	
	

	Please provide any additional comments regarding your overall experience with East Chatham Baseball, our facilities, concessions, and the organization as a whole.  If you have suggestions on improving any facet of ECB let us know.  ECB is an all volunteer organization and we need your help and input to keep ECB going. If you would like us to contact you directly, please let us know.    

	     
Thank you for taking the time to complete this and send it in!

ECB




